
 
 

 

 

  

ERRATUM NOTICE NUMBER: 31 of 2023 
  

This serves to officially correct the mistake made on the advert for FORMAL QUOTATION:  RFQ 01/01/2023- 
APPOINTMENT OF SERVICE PROVIDER TO CONDUCT THE SELECTION PROCESS FOR THE FILLING OF 
THE VACANT POSITION OF DIRECTOR COMMUNITY SERVICES (ONCE OFF) 
 
- Oudtshoorn as published on the 31 January 2023. 
 
The original advertisement as placed, did not include the conditions Information required for this RFQ. The conditions 
for this RFQ, is as follows: 
 
Bidders are requested to attach the proof of the following: 

1. The successful bidder must have experience in the field of HR and specifically in recruitment and selection 
of senior managers/directors in terms of regulations as promulgated on 17 January 2014, no 37245. 

2. Reference letters from previous organizations/municipalities to be attached to request for quotation 
 
 
All other matters remain same, the Supply Chain Management department apologises for any inconvenience. 
 
 All other matters remain the same. 
 
Supply Chain Management department apologises for any inconvenience. 
 
For any further enquiry do not hesitate to contact Janina Rollison: 
 
Supply Chain Management Tel – 044 203 3178 / janina@oudtmun.gov.za  
 
MR. W. HENDRICKS                                   
MUNICIPAL MANAGER    
Date published: 07 February 2023 
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